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I work in the trucking industry, therefore, have a good understanding of how the new 

emissions regulations will affect ALL Oregonians in a negative manner. The majority 

of those involved in trucking, other than the large fleets, are unaware of the new 

regulations that are upon them. These regulations will put thousands out of work in 

the state. Many smaller trucking companies do not have the newer compliant trucks, 

nor could they afford to upgrade to newer equipment.  The new regulations also 

make it virtually impossible to purchase new trucks given the diesel to EV ratio 

requirements. A lose, lose situation for those involved in trucking.  


